



Near Village Bhat, Via Ahrnedabad Airport & Indira Bridge, P.O. Bhat - 382 428, Dist. - Gandhinaga

Guiarat India

Tel +91 79-23969153, 23969158, 23969159, 23969161

E-mail nio@ediindia.org

Telefax +91-79-23969164 Website: www.edundia.org

3. 3. Sareen

Sr. Faculty & Project Director DST NewGen IEDC

EDII/DST-NewGen iEDC/17-18/05

Date: 15/06/2017

## SPEED POST

Prof. (Dr.) N. C. Wadhwa
Vice Chancellor
Manav Rachna International University
MICR, Sector 43
Delhi Suraj Kund Road
Faridabad - 121 604
Haryana

Kind Attention: Dr. Bindu Agrawal, Associate Professor & Associate HOD- Department of Management & Commerce .

Dear Prof. (Dr.) Wadhwa,

Sub: DST-NewGen IEDC 2017: Sanction Order

Greetings from EDII, Anmedabad!

This is with reference to your proposal submitted and presentation made for setting up NewGen IEDC at your university under the aegis of National Science & Technology Entrepreneurship Development Board (NSTEDB), Department of Science and Technology, Govt. of ndia, iNew Delhi.

We are happy to inform you that Manav Rachna International University, Faridabad has been selected for the same and our congratulations and compliments to you.

To make this initiative purposeful and result-oriented, we are sending herewith a copy of The Agreement indicating various requirements for setting up The NewGen IEDC. You are requested to please go through the same and send us the following documents:

- 1. Duly Signed Agreement (to be printed on Rs. 100 non-judicial stamp paper)
- 2. Proposed Action Plan (Annexure-I)
- 3. Bank Details (as per the formal attached)

Ve Johnson



The funds will be transferred through RTGS/NEFT. Please make sure that the above said documents must reach us within ONE MONTH of receiving this sanction letter. Non receipt of the same may be considered as your unwillingness to take up this project.

Please note that Annexure II and III are to be submitted annually and Annexure IV (progress report) is to be submitted half yearly to EDII latest by 30<sup>th</sup> April and 30<sup>th</sup> October every year.

For any additional information, please contact either me (Email ID: <a href="mailto:sareen@ediindia.org">sareen@ediindia.org</a>, Mobile: 09925110040) or my colleague Dr. Kavita Saxena (Email ID: <a href="mailto:kavita@ediindia.org">kavita@ediindia.org</a>, Mobile: 09824254590).

We wish you all success in this endeavor.

Thanking you, with regards,

(S. B. Sareen)